
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003 

9. WHOPPER CHOPPER SEASIDE EXTRAVAGANZA 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser and Team Leader Recreation and Arts informed the Board of the 

proposed WHOPPER CHOPPER Seaside Extravaganza, Aotearoa Tour, to be held in New Brighton.  
It was noted that the date of the proposed event has changed from 11 October 2003 to 8 November 
2003.  The Board decided that the decision on the proposed WHOPPER CHOPPER event be 
deferred to the Board meeting on 16 June 2003 and further information be provided. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


